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September is a beautiful  month. 

We get to enjoy the last vestiges 

of summer as well as being aware 

that this is a time of new 

beginnings.  It’s so good to see 

people returning to the parish 

after the summer break ready to 

take up th challenges that lie 

ahead  

Many of our children  will be starting new schools and colleges. 

Lots of our young people will be going to University or taking 

their first faltering steps into the world of work. 

My mind  goes to all of our parishioners who have returned to 

their home countries after having spent some very happy and 

productive years in London as part of our parish community.  

And I rejoice in those people who introduced themselves last 

week when they came to St Mary’s for the first time and said 

that they had recently moved to London and that this was now 

home for them. 

It is so important in a parish like St Mary’s that people feel 

welcome and that they can have a sense of community and 

belonging. It’s hard when you move into a new situation, when 

you don’t have the familiarity of your culture and the certainty 

of your family close to you. That is why we always have to do 

our best to stand alongside those who are new or who have 

returned to us. 

The gospel today talks about being the necessity of being 

prepared. A sense of community doesn’t just happen it relies on 

people who are willing to volunteer- to prepare, as it were, the 

soil of the parish, so that it can be a fertile place where people’s 

relationship  with God and with one another can grow and 

flourish. 
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 8th September 2019 ~ 23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

We Welcome… 
People of All Faiths and Cultures  
Divorced or Separated Persons 
Families with Children 
Those in Loving Relationships  
Those in Difficulty 
Married Couples 
Single Persons 
Those in Recovery 
Travellers from Far and Near 
Widows and Widowers 
Visitors   

We Seek… 
To live the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
To Gather the Community and Tell the Story  
To Sing and Make Music to the Lord 
To Break the Bread and Share the Cup 

We Celebrate… 
Diversity 
A spirit of hospitality 
The unity that God wills 
Enlightening those who seek God 
Reaching out to alienated Catholics 
Reverencing the dignity of each person 
Caring for the needs of the less fortunate 
Empowering Christians to realise their call 
Providing a spiritual oasis 
Honouring an understanding among all 
faiths 
Nurturing our gifts and sharing them 
 

PARISH DIARY – REGULAR EVENTS 

Lectio Divina – Tuesdays during term time  

(Email kjaubert@btinternet.com for details) 
Mother’s Prayers – Wednesdays in the STM Room 10am 
SVP Meetings – 2nd Thursday of the month 7pm 

SVP Outreach – 4th Thursday of the month 8pm  
Good Friends Café - 2nd Saturday of the month 10.30am 

The Parish Office  open Mon, Weds & Fri. 9.30am - 3.30pm
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Twenty-third Sunday of the Year 
Page 133 Wis 9:13-18   Ps 89   Phlm 9-10, 12-17 Lk 14:25-33 
                        Collection for Catholic Education Service 

Sat 07 Sept  18.30 Tess Curran RIP (Anniv) 
Sun 08 Sept 10.00 Private Intention 
  11.30  Florentina Bunacruz RIP 
  18.30  Adele’s Birthday 
Mon 09 Sept  10.30  For All Parishioners 
                                                At the Royal Hospital 

Tues 10 Sept 12.00  Caroline Caillard’s Birthday 

Wed 11 Sept Church open for private prayer 

Thur 12 Sept 12.00  Maria Brolly RIP (1st Anniv) 
Fri 13 Sept 12.00  Marcelino Manansala Jr RIP 

St John Chryssostom, Bishop & Doctor 

 
Exposition 11am-11.45 am  

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation Sat 17.45 to 18.15 

(Reconciliation at other times by arrangement) 
 

Twenty-fourth Sunday of the Year  
Page 136 Exod 32:7-11, 13-14   Ps 50   1 Tim 1:12-17   Lk 15:1-32 
                             Collection for Home Mission Appeal 

Sat 14 Sept 18.30   Dr. Patrick Murphy’s Birthday 
Sun 15 Sept 10.00   John-Baptiste RIP 
  11.30   Fr Jura (George) Semivan RIP 
  18.30   Morgan’s Intention 

 
 
Welcome To Muriel Akahi who has taken on the role 
of Lead Catechist and Parish Administrator. To enable 
Muriel to work as efficiently as possible the Parish will 
now be open three days a week, Monday, Wednesday 
and Friday betweem 09.30 and 3.30pm. We hope that 
Muriel will be really happy here and I am sure that we 
will do our best to help her settle in as quickly as 
possible. 
 
Glass Door On October 4th, the feast of St Francis of 
Assisi, some of our wonderful parishioners will sleep 
out overnight in the Duke of York Square as part of the 
annual fundraisng event for Glass Door, a local charity 
that provides a night shelter for the homeless. We 
hope to raise £2,500 as our contribution. If you would 
like to support this effort then follow the link below to 
the justgiving page. A big thank you to our 
valiant volunteers. 
 
https://www.glassdoor.org.uk/st-marys-cadogan-street-
sleepout-2019 
 
Caritas Concert On  September 25th at 6pm, our 
parish will host a concert of classical music, the funds 
from which will go to supporting  the work of  those 
who help and rescue victims of modern slavery. 
Please follow the link to  purchase your tickets:  
  
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/support-victims-of-
modern-slavery-classical-concert-tickets-61926624200 
 
First Holy Communion Many thanks to all our 
parents who attended the first session of our FHC 

preparation on Saturday. The next Session takes place 
on Saturday 12th October and we begin at 10am in the 
church. 
 
Confirmation We will shortly open registration for 
those young people who wish to be confirmed in our 
parish next year. Candidates should be in Year 9 of 
Secondary School and they should have been 
Baptised and made their First Holy Communion. 
 
Getting Married? Please note that any couples 
intending to get married need to give at least six 
months notice to the parish. This is a requirement of 
the Bishop’s Conference and ensures that there is 
enough time to complete the wedding preparartion and 
necessary paperwork.  
 
Sunday Morning Coffee We all very much value the 
chance to have a coffee and a catch up after the 10am 
Mass on Sundays, but due to parishioners moving on 
we are really short of people who help to prepare and 
serve coffee on Sunday mornings. If you feel you could 
help please contact Muriel in the parish office. 
 
Sing a New Song to the Lord. We are really blessed 
in having a number of people who lead the singing at 
our 10am and 6.30pm Masses on Sunday. However, 
numbers of singers are a bit depleted and an invitation 
has been extended for you to think about joining one of 
the choirs; please approach any of the choir members 
to find out more. Aware of how busy people are, these 
choirs meet just before Mass in order to run through 
the liturgy. 
 
The Parish Garden Thank you to all those who look 
after the Parish Garden which is a never ending task. 
We would encourage anyone who would like to get 
involved to step forward and give a hand, your help 
would be very much appreciated. 
 
Congratulations To Chloe Breninkmeyer and Carola 
Gressani-Loria who were baptised here this weekend. 
Our next baptismal preparation evening takes place on 
Thursday 19th September at 7pm. If you are a first time 
parent and would like your child baptised at St Mary’s, 
please contact Muriel who will enrol you for the next 
course. 
 
Home Mission Appeal After all Masses next weekend 
there will be a second collection for the Home Mission 
Appeal. 

 

Chelsea Funeral Directors 

Catholic Funeral Directors of Distinction  
Funerals & Repatriations Worldwide  

260b Fulham Road, SW10 9EL     
  Tel: 020 7352 0008 

 

Elizabeth Street Veterinary Surgeons 
24 Hour Emergency Clinic 

55 Elizabeth Street, Belgravia, SW1 
T: 020 7730 9102 
www.esvc.co.uk 
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